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***MEDIA ALERT*** 
 

COHASSET ROAD WIDENING PROJECT 
RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY 

 
Chico, CA – (June 27, 2023) Please join the City of Chico in celebrating the completion of the Cohasset 

Road Widening Project with a ribbon cutting ceremony to be held on Thursday, June 29 at 10:00 a.m. The 

event will be held at the corner of Boeing Avenue and Marauder Street. The ceremony will include key 

remarks by Mayor Andrew Coolidge, City staff, and guests. Light refreshments will be provided. All are 

welcome! 

 

The third and final phase of the Project widened Cohasset Road from two to four lanes from Sycamore 

Creek Bridge to Airpark Boulevard, and included intersection improvements, bike path realignment 

and lighting, installation of new drainage systems to prevent flooding, and installation of planting and 

irrigation improvements throughout Cohasset Road. Phase 3 construction began in September 2021. 

 

The City appreciates the Community’s patience during the Project’s construction. We recognize that 

construction activities are often inconvenient, noisy, and cause delays in busy schedules. Thank you 

for your understanding! For more information on the project, please visit the project webpage at 

https://chico.ca.us/cohasset-road-widening. 

 

For more information, please contact the Public Works Engineering Department, at (530) 879-6900. 
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